
Since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, 
the Arizona REALTORS® fought tirelessly against 
abusive and over-reaching executive orders to 
protect REALTORS® ability to do business, preserve 
private property rights and get assistance to those 
in need.

	 What This Victory Means for You… 
•	 “Essential Service” designation for Real Estate 

professions, including consumer lenders, title  
and appraisal offices.

• 	 Continuity of work solutions to allow for 
remote and streamed CE solutions.

• 	 Leading the early implementation and 
authorized use of Remote On-line Notary (RON).

• 	 A voice at the table fighting for the rights of 
property owners and landlords.

• 	 Fighting to properly fund tenant assistance 
programs to help those in need.

•	 Fought to establish and fund the $5M Rental 
Property Owner Preservation Fund (RPOPF)  
to assist property owners in need. 

Efforts specific to the COVID-19 
Pandemic and Executive Orders 


